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. b) An issue in a pending lawsuit, complaint, or investigation filed with an outside agency,  
. where the School District, employee(s) or the Board is party;   
. c) Pending employee complaint or grievance filed with the School District or an outside 

agency;  
. d) Complaint against individual employee(s) or commendation of individual employees;  
. e) Employee disciplinary action, suspension, or termination;  
. f) Student suspension or appeal which may ultimately reach the Board of Education; or  
. g) Students, other than the minor child(ren) of the speaker, per the Family Educational Rights 

and Privacy Act.  
.  
     Additionally, prior to elections no person who has officially announced or filed as a candidate 
for public office may speak during the public comment sessions regarding their candidacy or the 
election.  
 
      The Board President will re



FOR POSTER: 
 
     Please note that state and federal privacy laws and collective 
bargaining agreements prevent us from discussing certain topics in this 
venue. Therefore, no person will be allowed to speak regarding the 
following: 
 

• Contract negotiations 
• Pending Lawsuit (s)  
• Pending Grievance(s) 
• Employee complaint(s) filed with the School District or an outside 

agency 
•  Complaint(s) against individual employee(s) 
•  Employee disciplinary action, suspension, or termination;  
•  Student suspension or appeal which may ultimately reach the 

Board of Education 
• Students, other than the minor child(ren) of the speaker, per the 

Family Educational Rights and Privacy Act (FERPA)ct 



Statement for the Board President to Read 
 
Good Evening All: 
 
     We are about to enter the portion of the meeting where we welcome 
public comments. 
 
     Although state law does not require that we hold a public comment 
period, we feel it is crucial that we hear from our community about their 
concerns. The Board is here to listen. Because we do take your concerns 
seriously, we want to have time to process and research issues.  Your 
concerns and questions may be addressed at a future meeting of the 
Board or you may be contacted by the appropriate staff member or 
administrator. 
 
    If you have prepared a written statement and do not have the 
opportunity to present it, please leave it with the Clerk of the Board who 
will see that all trustees receive it. 
 
   Please note that state and federal privacy laws and collective 
bargaining agreements prevent us from discussing certain topics in this 
venue. The guidelines are posted on the Board room wall. 
 
     Thank you for your adherence to the rules and your interest in the 
continuous improvement of our District. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


